
  

                                            25th June 2018 

 

Year 1 Nell Bank Trip 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

The weather forecast for Thursday is for high temperatures and a lot of sunshine!  Please 
ensure your child brings a hat and that sun cream is applied before coming to school.  

The decision to send your child in shorts or long trousers is up to parents/carers.  

The advice from Nell Bank is practical outdoor clothing that is season/weather dependent. 
Just so you are aware - we will be completing activities in woodland, in the fields and there 
may be time in the adventure playground. 

Water 

Your child will have their packed lunch drink but in view of the weather I am asking that 
they also carry a bottle of water. 

Some children already have a water bottle in school which they can take on the trip and 
carry around with them. ​If your child does not already have a water bottle please 
send them to school with one on Thursday.   

There are also drinking fountains at Nell Bank. 

Lunch 

Children do not carry their lunch around with them, they are busy all day doing hands-on 
activities.  Lunch is  stored in the Nell Bank building when we arrive. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Sheridan  

 Year 1 Class Teacher 

 

e-mail:  office@sjk.bcwcat.co.uk    Web: www.stjosephskeighley.org.uk    Twitter: @stjosephskly 
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